

441 Page Street ● P.O. Box 427 ● Troy, North Carolina 27371-0427 (910) 576-6511 FAX (910) 576-2044

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dale Ellis

DATE: December 5, 2011

SUBJ: INFORMATION ITEM (Redistricting Update)

We will be able to have larger maps for you at the January Board Meeting. As requested, we will make the larger maps available at the Central Office for review and we will post them online. We will schedule a public hearing for the January meeting as requested as well.

At the typing of this memo, I have not been able to speak with Deborah in regards to a couple of questions you had, but I will continue to try and talk with her on Monday to address concerns. She told me Monday night it might be difficult to get with her during the week because she had a federal deposition that she was working on. I hope to get up with her Monday Dec. 5. I will give you all information I have at the meeting.

I will be available to answer any questions you may have.